
Business Office Report
September 2025

Financial Reports

The financial reporting format has been updated to provide a year-over-year (YOY) comparison and a 
year-to-date (YTD) comparison. This format compares data to the same period in the prior year, making 
it possible to draw accurate comparisons despite the seasonal changes in business volume.  

Audit Update

Auditor field work for the 2024-25 fiscal year will take place the week of September 15.   It is anticipated 
that the auditors will be presenting the audit report to the Board in November.  

In addition, the business office is currently going through the rural school audits so it is a very busy time.


